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Sent: 15 January 2020 14:28
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: New houses planned for Washwell Fields PS41

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear sir or madam 

I am writing to say as someone who lives  
, I think it would be extremely dangerous to have a large number 

of extra cars, from an additional twenty houses, going up and down the lane to access the 

main A46 road, with children getting in and out of cars parked alongside the play area and 
also turning round. It would be an accident waiting to happen. 

I hope you will consider this fact very carefully, and do your research when school is 
“out”, plus during the rush hour from 3.30pm onwards. 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 
Sent from my iPad 


